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The WVGS Newsletter is a benefit of membership.  The complete 
Newsletter for July 2025 is located on the Member Page.  Its contents 
are listed below.  For a more complete example of a Newsletter, please 
see the issue of May 2024 on this Home Page.   

 
 WVGS Book Shuffling Project 

 Blueberries for a Sweet Membership 

 Willamette Valley Treasures    

 A Genealogy Book Review     

 Have You Read Any Good Family History Books? 

 The Christmas Baby    

 Transcribing the Past  

 WVGS Prepares to Accept Online Payments and Donations 

 Attracting and Involving New Members 

 Crunch Time for Our Presence at the Salem Saturday Market 

 For Your Reference 


